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     I am excited to apply for the position of Teacher Teaching on Call, as I am confident that my passion for 
teaching and commitment to student learning make me an excellent fit for this role. 

     As a student teacher, I have gained valuable experience in lesson planning, classroom management, and 
student engagement strategies that have helped me foster a positive learning environment for my 
students. My goal is to continue to build on these skills and provide students with the tools and resources 
they need to succeed academically and personally. 

     In my academic career, I have completed a Bachelor of Arts majoring in psychology, a Master of 
Education where I was trained in level B assessment and I am currently completing a Bachelor of 
Education degree. I have also taken a Secwepemctsín language course through the City of Kamloops. My 
BC Teaching Certificate and my TQS applications are both currently being processed.  

     What sets me apart is my genuine love of learning and my desire to instill this same passion in my 
students. I believe that when students are engaged and excited about what they are learning, they are 
more likely to excel in the classroom and beyond. I strive to create lessons that are both informative and 
enjoyable, using a variety of teaching methods to accommodate different learning styles and abilities. 

     Furthermore, I am dedicated to creating a safe and inclusive environment in my classroom for all 
students. I believe that every student deserves to feel heard and valued, and I am committed to ensuring 
that all students feel welcome and supported in my classroom. 

     I am confident that my passion for teaching, my dedication to student learning, and my ability to create 
a positive and inclusive classroom environment make me an excellent candidate for the Teacher Teaching 
on Call position. Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to 
contribute to the district. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chloe Johnson 


